
What: 	 The open house is an opportunity for you to 
understand the MPO’s long-range planning process, 
ask questions in an individual setting, and provide 
feedback on topics that interest you, such as:

	 •	 Climate Change, Environment, and Air Quality
	 •	 Active Transportation Modes/Sustainability
	 •	 Transportation Equity
	 •	 Transit and Community Transportation
	 •	 Freight Planning
	 •	 Funding Investment Strategies

When: 	 Wednesday, March 25, 4:00 PM to 7:00 PM

Where:	 State Transportation Building
			   MPO Conference Room, Suite 2150
			   10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116

MPO meeting sites are accessible to people with disabilities and are near public transportation. 
Upon request (preferably two weeks in advance of the meeting), every effort will be made to provide 
accommodations such as assistive-listening devices, materials in accessible formats and in languages other 
than English, and interpreters of American Sign Language and other languages. Please contact the MPO 
staff at 617.973.7100 (voice), 617.973.7089 (TTY), 617.973.8855 (fax), or publicinformation@ctps.org.

For detailed schedules of public transportation services available for getting to and from the meeting, please 
visit the MBTA’s website, www.mbta.com, or call MBTA Customer Service at 617.222.3200 or 800.392.6100 or 
via TTY at 617.222.5146. Driving directions may be generated from Google Map (https://maps.google.com).

Charting Progress to 2040 Open House
MPO staff will open its doors to you on March 25, 2015!

Join MPO staff for discussions on major topics of interest for
Charting Progress to 2040, the new Long-Range Transportation 
Plan. All members of the public are invited to attend to help shape 
the future of transportation in the Boston region in 2040.
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